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Parking Lot Construction at Government Center 
Construction on the main parking lots at the Government Center will begin on July 16, 
2023, with anticipated completion on July 30, 2023.  This will result in very limited 
parking available for the public and staff.  The Eau Claire Police Department will allow 
on-street parking to the west of the Chippewa River near the Government Center 
during daytime working hours, without ticketing or time enforcement.  This will only 
apply during the two-week period of the parking lot construction. 

Current Eau Claire County Court Reporters 
Branch 1 – Maridee Olson and Stephanie Piel – 715-839-4809 
Branch 2 – Kassie Beebe – 715-839-4806 
Branch 3 – Julia Green – 715-839-4812 
Branch 4 – Dana Comeau – 715-839-6053 
Branch 5 – Susan Weniger and Stephanie Piel – 715-839-7650 
Branch 6 – Laura Sanford – 715-839-7612 

Please contact them directly for transcript requests. 

Circuit Courts 

Olivia Williams officially started as the Branch 4 Judicial Assistant on 
Monday, June 19, 2023.  Olivia has experience in private practice family and 
criminal law and most recently worked in the Child Support Agency.  For 
Branch 4 scheduling, please call 715-839-4779. 

 
Cecilia Hernandez (she prefers to go by Ceci) is the new Branch 1 Judicial 
Assistant and began on July 5, 2023.  She is a recent graduate from the 
Paralegal Program at CVTC.  For Branch 1 scheduling, please call 715-839-
7023. 
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